
Filling in for the Physics Department Chair, I got 
the opportunity to welcome the new freshmen
class to campus as the physics department
representative during the College of Science 
session during the Week of Welcome - it was 
great to meet some of our new Physics majors 
today!!! The picture shows Dean Somerville 
giving the new freshmen a pep talk! Dr. Sachiko 
McBride, Nichole Jervis, and myself were on 
hand to answer any questions the physics 
majors had!  #marshall #weekofwelcome
#muphysics #physics #mu #wow
#collegeofscience #CoS #science #freshmen
#sonsanddaughtersofmarshall
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